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Soldotna High School is truly fortunate to have a “Big Brother” like the City of
Soldotna looking after students and helping to support the school to provide a World
Class education to the youth of our community.

Soldotna High School celebrates the many ways the City of Soldotna offers support to
students and staff. Highlights include:

X

When Soldotna High School kicks-off the school year the additional supervision of
the Soldotna Police Force keeps our students safe as they travel to and from
school. The presence of the School Resource Officer or a visit by an Officer at the
school is truly appreciated by the students, staff, and administration.

The City joins with SoHi homecoming activities by consenting to hold an annual
homecoming bonfire at the Sports Center. Mayor Peter Micciche takes part in the
fun and school spirit at homecoming assemblies and bonfire activities. When
Soldotna High School sponsors an evening activity such as a sporting event or
school dance, once again the Soldotna Police Force joins in to help chaperone these
events.

The City of Soldotna and Soldotna High School partner together to offer
concessions at the Soldotna Sports Center. This opportunity gives SoHi students a
vocational experience in business skills and serves the community, thus becoming
a Win-Win for the City, the Sports Center, and Soldotna High School!

In the spring, the City works hand and hand with SoHi to remove snow from track
and soccer fields, and helps to get summer watering systems up and running so
soccer fields and football fields are green and ready for play in the fall. The city
parks and trails are a benefit for all of our schools within the Soldotna city limits,
and to visiting guests.

Soldotna High School appreciates the support from the City of Soldotna and from the
outstanding city employees throughout the year.

We, the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of Education, are proud to
recognize the City of Soldotna for their dedication to the students, parents and staff in
the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.




